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17th September 2021 

Nursery Hill Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The second week of term has been just as successful as the first, the children are continuing with 

their fantastic learning, following the school rules and keeping themselves and others safe by 

adhering to Covid-19 regulations.  

Roald Dahl Day 

Officially Roald Dahl day was Monday, we celebrated 

today and together you raised £48 which will be used 

towards buying books.  Thank you for all of your 

donations.  The children looked fantastic dressed as 

their favourite character.  Our assembly focused on Roald Dahl’s work, it has been wonderful to see 

the children so enthusiastic about reading and sharing their thoughts about their favourite 

characters.  Thank you to all that supported their child/ren with joining in the day.  Please continue 

to encourage your child’s learning by sharing stories, you can learn more about Roald Dahl at 

https://www.roalddahl.com 

 

Monday 20th September – Yoga Day 

The children will be taking part in a yoga session, please send your child to school in their 

PE kit.  With focus on Mental Health and well-being this is a fantastic way to reduce the 

effects of stress and anxiety.  Why not use free online tutorials to practice at home.   

There are a range of free yoga tutorials online such as CBeebies and BBC bitesize 

(please check suitability before showing your child) that you may find useful, a 

great activity for all that can be done in or outdoors. 

 

Data Collection Sheets 

All children were sent home with a data collection sheet last week.  If there are any outstanding 

please return it on Monday.  This information is very important, ensuring we have correct contact 

details and medical information.  Should any details change prior to the next data collection sheet 

being sent out please contact the office as soon as possible.  If you have not received your child’s 

sheet please call the office and a new one will be produced.  

https://www.roalddahl.com/


COVID-19 

Please note new regulations state if your child has any symptoms (no matter how mild) they are 

required to take a PCR test.  There are walk in centres where tests can be taken without 

appointment.  A negative test result is required before returning to school.   

In school we are continuing to keep a two-meter distance where possible, masks are worn by staff.  

Children are encouraged to wash their hands regularly and have staggered lunch times.   

Please continue to use the golden line system before and after school, parents/carers should not 

cross the line.  Continue to call to book appointments, should you bring your child into school late 

please do not enter the reception area if there is anyone already in the foyer.  Thank you for 

encouraging your children to line up with their class, I am pleased to say every child managed this.  

Keep it up, you’re all doing great!  

Financial Difficulty 

If you are facing financial hardship please visit the Warwickshire Local Welfare Scheme website   

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/facinghardship alternatively please call 0800 408 1448 or 01926 

359182. 

Attendance 

Week commencing 6th September 

Class Percentage 

EYFS 87.5 % 

Year 1 97.4 % 

Year 2 94.1 % 

Year 3/4 90.4 % 

Year 5/6 95.5 % 

Well done year 1 on achieving the school target. Our school target is 96%. Come on everyone, we 

can do it! 

Communication 

 

If you wish to speak to the class teacher please phone the school office (02476 

392 318) and leave a message for your child’s class teacher. They will get back 

to you at the end of the day.  

It is important that we have an up to date email address and mobile number, just in case we need to 

contact you during unforeseen circumstances.  

To log onto our Facebook account, please log onto Facebook and type in Nursery 

Hill Primary School. It will take you straight to our Facebook page. 

 

Why not follow us on Twitter? Our account is as follows: @nursery_hill  & 

@NurseryHillEYFS 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/facinghardship
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Facebook_Zero
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
http://theintenseplayer.deviantart.com/art/Twitter-Neue-iOS-Icon-329042199
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


The school nursery has become unsurprisingly popular, the children have lots of fun whilst learning, 

giving them that head start before starting school.  We do have a few vacancies left in Nursery from 

September.  

There are other opportunities to join the Nursery Hill family throughout the year, these are: 

CHILDREN BORN - 1ST JANUARY – 31ST MARCH - SUMMER TERM (FROM 1ST APRIL) 
 

CHILDREN BORN - 1ST APRIL – 31ST AUGUST - AUTUMN TERM (FROM 1ST SEPTEMBER) 
 

CHILDREN BORN - 1ST SEPTEMBER – 31ST DECEMBER - SPRING TERM (FROM 1ST JANUARY) 
 
Prices are as follows: 

15 HOURS FUNDING - All children aged 3+ are entitled to 15 hours free Nursery provision the term 

after their birthday. 

30 HOURS FUNDING - Some families may be entitled to 30 hours free Nursery provision, please 

check on the following website: www.gov.uk/apply-30-hours-free-childcare 

FLEXIBLE - Working with families to provide both morning and/or afternoon placements on days to 

suit 

RATE - For families that require additional hours but are not eligible for free 30 hours, we can offer 

additional hours at just £4.15 per hour.   

Stay safe. Be kind.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Ms J Clarke  

Head of School 


